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Sara is a new research actuary at the SOA, overseeing our new practice research area and 
helping to implement the SOA’s new research strategy. She was formerly the Health Fellow at 
the SOA, and before that spent many years in health actuarial consulting. 
We invited her to speak on the SOA’s new research strategy and recent research projects. 
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